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Dear Provider:                                                                                                                     July 2020 
 
Molina Healthcare works to provide the most up-to-date treatment and diagnostic information to our 
provider partners. Clinical Practice Guidelines (CPGs) define an expected standard of practice for 
providers specific to membership demographics and service needs. CPGs serve to provide general 
guidance to providers who are always encouraged to use their best clinical judgment when applying 
guidelines to their patients.   

 
The Molina Healthcare of Washington Quality Improvement Committee (QIC), which includes 
members of the provider community, reviews the most current version of each CPG at least 
once every two years or more often as national guidelines recommend and then approves or 
modifies for continued use. 

 
The following CPGs were recently approved by the QIC and posted on the Molina website at 

http://www.molinahealthcare.com/providers/wa/medicaid/resource/Pages/guide_clinical.aspx: 

 

• General Anxiety/Panic Disorder 

• Bipolar Disorder 

• PTSD 

 

If you have any questions, please call us at (855) 322-4082. Thank you for your partnership 

and dedicated service to Molina members.  
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